
Fjallabyggð Sports- and swimming hall 

Tariff 2025 
Adults swimming GYM 

ISK  1.050 ISK 1.800 
ISK  7.200 ISK 11.650 

ISK  16.200 ISK 32.450 
ISK  27.250 ISK  42.700 

- Single entry
- 10 ticket pass
- 30 Ticket pass
- Annual pass
- Couple pass ISK  42.800 ISK  68.900 

ISK  96.050 
ISK  14.300 

- Single entry
- Monthly Pass
- Three-Month Pass
- Six-Month Pass
- Annual Pass
- Couples Pass
- 10-Visit Card
- 20-Visit Card ISK  25.950 

Swimming (67+ and Disability Pensioners) 
Gym for Students, senior Citizens and Disability Pensioners 

ISK 500 ISK   1.500 
ISK 3.050 ISK   8.700 
ISK 5.200 

- Single entry
- 10 ticket pass
- 30 Ticket pass
- Annual pass ISK 5.950 ISK   29.650 

- Single entry
- Monthly Pass
- Three-Month Pass
- Six-Month Pass
- Annual Pass ISK   43.300 

Swimming for Children  Sports Hall (per hour) 
kr. 500 ISK 10.300 

kr. 3.050 ISK 6.500 
kr. 5.200 ISK 6.500 
kr. 5.950 ISK 5.200 

- Sports hall whole
- Half court
- Tennis court
- Volleyball court
- Badminton court ISK 3.800 

Other 
ISK 1.050 
ISK 1.050 
ISK 1.050 

- Swimmwear rental
- Towel rental
- Shower
- Swimming, 
swimwear, towel ISK 2.650 

- Single entry
- 10 ticket pass
- 30 Ticket pass
- Annual pass

ISK   21.000 

• Fitness and swimming are free of charge for disabled people upon presentation of a disability certificate and residents of Fjallabyggðar 
aged 67 and older.

• Students who are in up to 75% education in High School or university and students of Fjallabyggð Primary School.
• Fitness and swimming are free of charge for disabled people upon presentation of a disability certificate and residents of Fjallabyggðar 

aged 67 and older.
• Students who are in up to 75% of their studies in high school or university and students of Fjallabyggð Primary School.
• With purchased access to the gym, access to the swimming pool is included.
• Children under the age of 12 are not allowed to use the gym by law. Children and teenagers aged 12-13 must be accompanied by a 

coach or other responsible adult. 14-year-olds can go to the gym without a guardian. In all cases, it is based on the beginning of the 
birth year (not birthdays).

Approved by the town council on December 12th, 2024




